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COMMANDER: Lonnie Sopko
Our next meeting will be March 9, 2022, dinner ($10.00) will be served at 6:00pm, followed by a meeting.  In

order not to over spend on food, I ask you to contact Kathy Cole at 650-455-5632 or email her at
kdcole50@yahoo.com and let her know if you are coming. She needs a head count.

Richard & Priscilla Miller have moved to the Franks Residence in San Francisco,  as they are approaching 88 &

89 years of age.  They love it there as it fills all of their needs.

Veteran and American Legion Post 409 member John Valdez needs your prayers as he currently has serious

health issues.   We are praying for a speedy recovery.

We want to wish Robbie Linzay a happy Birthday.  His birthday is 3/14.  If any of you know him, please call him

and give him birthday wishes.  We understand that both he and his wife Donna have serious health issues.

Finance Officer: Steve Harden

Attention members if you have not yet paid your dues for the 2022 membership year please do so as soon as

possible.  It is imperative that your membership be renewed by 1 May 2022 in order to get promptly credited for

the current membership year.

As a side note, those of you who renewed your membership in July and then received past due notices

because the renewal had not been processed because of software issues at national, the checks you sent

recently for those renewals will be returned to you.

One more thing:  Member participation in our post is way too low.  There needs to be more participation at

meetings and with our activities.  If we do not have more participation our Post will have to cease most activity

because there are so few members participating.

If you know of any other Veteran and/or member of Post 409, we would appreciate you letting us know so we

can recognize them in the monthly newsletter.  Call or email Kathy Cole at kdcole50@yahoo.com or Madeline

Sopko at msopkochb@yahoo.com.

Note: Be sure to contact me if you do not have computer access as the newsletter will be posted on our website
www.post409.org
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